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Thursday,  

May 24th          

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, May 24th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at 95 Washington St. in Lodi, N.J. which is right at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., starting at 8:00 P.M.  

* We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6 P.M.
*We will have the 2011 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each, plus postage.
* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2012 Inductees 
The 14-member class includes ring announcer Joe Antonacci, judge Lynne Carter, junior lightweight/lightweight Sal Cenicola, heavyweight Lou Esa, junior welterweight Ricky Meyers, bantamweight Don Nisivoccia, junior middleweight/middleweight Pat Prisco, judge John Riley, junior welterweight & welterweight Ivan Robinson, the Originator of the Modern Boxing Belt Ardash Sahaghian, lightweight Tony Santana and light heavyweight James Scott. Referee Mark Conn and judge Robert Grasso will be inducted posthumously.

The Class of 2012 will be enshrined at the NJBHOF’s 43rd annual dinner and induction ceremonies Nov. 8 at The Venetian in Garfield, N.J. For tickets ($80) to the event, contact President Henry Hascup at 973-471-2458 or hhascup@yahoo.com .

AND, for the 27th time, the HALL OF FAME will be honoring our Amateur & Professional Boxer of the Year as well as the Amateur Official and Coach of the Year, plus our “2012 Man of the Year.” 

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly   meetings every 2nd Saturday of the month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 1 PM. Contact Cosmo Liaci at 201-240-0889

*Ring # 8, of New York will have their next meeting on Tuesday, June 19th at the Waterfront Crab House 2-03 Borden Ave. Long Island City (718) 729-4862, starting at 7:00pm. Contact President Bob Duffy 1-516-313-2304 for more information. 

* Lou Costello Sportsmen Club is having their annual golf tournament on Monday, June 11th at the Passaic County Golf Course in Wayne, N.J. Following the Tournament there will be an Award’s Dinner at La Neve;s Restaurant & Banquet Facility, located at 276 Belmont in Haledon, N.J. For more information call Pierre at 908-852-2041.

* June 2nd - All Star Boxing Legends Gala Tribute Dinner Resorts Atlantic City. Tickets are $100 and will be available through Ticketmaster and the Resorts box office.
The All Star Boxing Legends Gala Tribute Dinner will be your chance to mix and mingle with some of the giants of boxing, including Mike Tyson, Lou Duva, Bobby Czyz, Riddick Bowe and many others. The event, scheduled for June 2 at the Superstar Theater in Resorts Atlantic City, celebrates Atlantic City's long and storied boxing history.

Your $100 ticket to the event includes a cocktail hour, dinner and presentations to some of the boxing greats in attendance. The gala is part of Atlantic City's Multicultural Heritage Festival.

Boxing in Atlantic City: Mike Tyson fought 13 bouts in Atlantic City, many when he was an up-and-coming boxer in the mid-80s. Two of Tyson's most memorable fights in Atlantic City included wins over Larry Holmes and later Michael Spinks in 1988.

* This year we are having our Fundraiser for our Junior Olympic Boxing Team, Team New Jersey, that consist of boxers between the ages of 8-16, with at least 5 bouts, to attend the JO Junior Golden Gloves 2012 Nationals.
 The 5-day event is being held in Nevada, July 16-23, 2012.

 This is a Great opportunity for our young people to get out of the inner city for a few days, and meet & compete against, some of the best kids in the country. These young people come to the gym every day, instead of hanging out in the streets, with dreams of making it big some day, and all they are asking is for that chance, a chance of a lifetime. Even if they don’t continue boxing, a trip like this could be a life-changing event. 

 We are reaching out to businesses, families, friends, boxing organizations and the rest of the community to help support these young people. 

 Any donation, no matter how small is Greatly appreciated. The donations will go towards airfare, lodging and food for our young boxers and the trainers/coaches.

You can send your donation, made out to “Jr. Independent Gloves” to yours truly.

People that do donate, their name will appear in the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame AD Journal in November.

Henry Hascup

59 Kipp Ave.

Lodi, N.J. 07644

On a very sad note, Promoter Gary Shaw lost his mother a few weeks ago. Our thoughts and prayers are with Gary and his entire family at this very trying time.

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20 for the 1st yr  ($10 to join & $10 for the year). If you are already a member you pay only $10.

http://www.njboxinghof.org/
Keep Punching, President, 

Henry Hascup



